
from:


address:









date:
to:  Mrs. Kate Evan-Hughes
Director for Children and Schools, Pembrokeshire County Council, County Hall, 
Haverfordwest 
SA61 1TP

or email
kate.evanhughes@pembrokeshire.gov.uk
Dear Mrs. Evan-Hughes, 

As part of the statutory consultation on the future of secondary education in mid and northwest Pembrokeshire I would like to state my support for the Schools for the Future community plan.

my comments are:






















signed:


